Avista Corp. AW

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 ~IVISTA

Spokane. Washington 99220-3727
Telephone 509-489-0500 Corp.
Toll Free 800-727-9170

October 22, 2008

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attn: Filing Center

550 Capitol St. NE, #215

PO Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148

Re:  DOCKET UM 1266
Avista Corporation’s Application for Deferred Accounting for the Income Tax
Effect of Net Expenses between Rate Cases and Regulatory Disallowances

Please withdraw the above referenced application submitted on June 6, 2006 in Docket
UM 1266.

Please direct any questions to Ron McKenzie at (509) 495-4320.

Sincerely,
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Kelly Norwood
Vice President State and Federal Regulation
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| HEREBY CERTIFY that | have served Avista Corporation’s Docket UM 1266 — Request to withdraw Avista’s
Application for Deferred Account, by electronic mail to the following:

Robert Jenks Daniel W. Meek
OPUC Dockets Attorney at Law
Citizens’ Utilities Board 10949 SW 4™ Ave.
610 SW Broadway, Suite 308 Portland, OR 97219
Portland, OR 97205 dan@meek.net

bob@oregoncub.org
dockets@oregoncub.org

Jason W. Jones Linda K. Williams
Department of Justice Kafoury & McDougall
Regulated Utility & Business Section 10266 SW Lancaster Rd.
1162 Court St. NE Portland, OR 97219-6305
Salem, OR 97301-4096 linda@lindawilliams.net
Jason.w.jones@state.or.us

Judy Johnson

Public Utility Commission of Oregon

PO Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148
Judy.johnson@state.or.us

Dated at Spokane, Washington this 24th day of October, 2008.

Patty Olsnessl,/
Rates Coordiator




